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Thank you, Mr. Chairman. 

At the outset, I wish to congratulate you on your election as Chairman of this session. 

My delegation would also like to extend our appreciation to the acting Under-Secretary-
General for his statement and his work on behalf of the United Nations system. Similarly, I 
wish to congratulate the entire DPI team for their professionalism and dedication. 

In this rega





I wish to reiterate that Israel would be willing to engage in the formulation of a more 
constructive and balanced resolution to mandate future activities. Such a resolution must be 
aimed at the promotion of peace education, tolerance, mutual understanding, and the 
prevention of incitement. 

Mr. Chairman, 

Israel is proud to have served as a member of the Committee on Information. We remain 
committed to the productive and cooperative work of the DPI and a positive outcome to our 
deliberations. 

Thank you, Mr. Chairman. 
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